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20 September 2024 

UPCOMING NIGHTWORKS - Pōkeno Main Street and Roundabout upgrade project 

Kia ora, 

The Waikato District Alliance is about to start laying a final asphalt road surface, which brings the new 
Pokeno Roundabout project nearer to completion. The location of this phase of the project will affect you as 
a full road closure is required.  
 
This letter outlines the information you need, including dates of road closures, detour routes, and contact 
details.   
 

What you need to know 

These nightworks are scheduled to take place from 8pm Sunday 29 September 2024 and will take 
approximately 1.5 weeks to complete, weather permitting.  
 
We will be closing the Great South Road/Pokeno Road intersection between the hours of 8pm and 6am, on 
Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday nights. During this time all traffic will be detoured.  
 
Outside of these hours (including Friday and Saturday) the road will be open under temporary speed 
restrictions through the work zones. 
 
Residents and businesses within the closure points will have access to/from properties. Please follow the 
direction of the traffic controllers onsite. 
 
Noise, dust and vibrations from the work is expected with these works, which include milling off the existing 
road surface and laying new asphalt. This will be managed, and we aim to keep these to a minimum 
throughout the work period.      
 
Emergency services will have full access through the site and to residences within the closure, at all times.  

 
The safety of road users, the community and our teams are incredibly important to us. Please be patient, 
follow all instructions of our teams and comply with any signage or crew instructions. 
 
We understand this work will cause inconvenience; however, the quality of this final layer is incredibly 

important to the durability and quality of the final product. This work is necessary to ensure the 

road/roundabout remains safe and accessible for everyone who travels on it. 

Closure points during nightwork shifts 
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Detour routes 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please get in touch with Brian Cathro on 021 412 626 or 

brian.cathro@waikatoalliance.co.nz  

We thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out these essential 

works. 

Yours sincerely  

  

Gary Dela Rue  

mailto:brian.cathro@waikatoalliance.co.nz

